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Time Limit Extension for CF 22-0922-S2 - VTT Appeal/ CPC-2017-467-GPA-VZC-HD-SPR


Sheri Bonstelle <SBonstelle@jmbm.com> Mon, Sep 12, 2022 at 8:10 PM
To: "daniel.luna@lacity.org" <daniel.luna@lacity.org>
Cc: "paul.caporaso@lacity.org" <paul.caporaso@lacity.org>, "candy.rosales@lacity.org" <candy.rosales@lacity.org>, "jenna.monterrosa@lacity.org"
<jenna.monterrosa@lacity.org>, "cd8plum@lacity.org" <cd8plum@lacity.org>, Sheri Bonstelle <SBonstelle@jmbm.com>, "albizael.delvalle@lacity.org"
<albizael.delvalle@lacity.org>

PLUM Committee,

 

We represent the 650-676 SSV Property Owner, LLC and 650 SSV Property Owner, LLC, who are
the owner of the Property and Applicant for the project located at 650 S. San Vicente (CF 22-0922). 
We consent to
an extension for the City Council to act on the VTT appeal from October 10, 2022 to
November 9, 2022, to allow sufficient time for the City Council to act.  We also consent to the
extension of the entitlements for the project until November 9, 2022 (CPC-2017-467-GPA-VZC-HD-SPR).

 

Thank you,

Sheri

 

 

Sheri L. Bonstelle | Partner

Jeffer Mangels Butler & Mitchell LLP | JMBM

1900 Avenue of the Stars, 7th Floor, Los Angeles, CA 90067

D: (310) 712-6847 
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SBonstelle@JMBM.com

VCARD |
BIO |
BLOG |
LINKEDIN

 

 

This e-mail message and any attachments are confidential and may be attorney-client privileged. Dissemination, distribution or copying of this message
or attachments without proper authorization
is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify JMBM immediately by telephone or
by e-mail, and permanently delete the original, and destroy all copies, of this message and all attachments. For further information, please visit
JMBM.com.

 

 

 
 

From: Sheri Bonstelle <SBonstelle@JMBM.com>


Sent: Friday, August 26, 2022 4:48 PM

To: daniel.luna@lacity.org

Cc: paul.caporaso@lacity.org;
candy.rosales@lacity.org; jenna.monterrosa@lacity.org; cd8plum@lacity.org; Sheri Bonstelle <SBonstelle@JMBM.com>

Subject: Time Limit Extension for CF 22-0922-S2 - VTT Appeal

 

PLUM Committee,
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We represent the 650-676 SSV Property Owner, LLC and 650 SSV Property Owner, LLC, who are
the owner of the Property and Applicant for the project located at 650 S. San Vicente (CF 22-0922). 
On behalf of the
Applicant, we consent to an extension for the City Council to act on the VTT appeal
from September 7, 2022 to October 10, 2022, to allow sufficient time to schedule the matter for
consideration by the PLUM Committee and for City Council's approval.

 

Can you please provide the tentative PLUM Committee hearing date for the project?

 

Have a good weekend.

 

Thank you,

Sheri

 
 

Sheri L. Bonstelle | Partner

Jeffer Mangels Butler & Mitchell LLP | JMBM

1900 Avenue of the Stars, 7th Floor, Los Angeles, CA 90067
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